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The Committee on Academic Performance (CAP) met November 11, 2024. In addition to 

our standing reports from our subcommittees, academic services, the FAR, Compliance, 

the Senior Women’s Administrator we continued discussions regarding the policies and 

procedures topics such as NCAA bylaws regarding eligibility and transfer credit.   

Each year the NCAA Research Review Board asks the FARs across the country to 

administer a survey to three randomly selected teams from each university.  This year’s 

survey focuses on growth, opportunities, aspirations, and learning of students in college 

(GOALS). These questions have been designed based on conversations with college 

presidents, athletics administrators, faculty and national student-athlete representatives 

who are interested in understanding in detail the issues that students face on campuses.  

The results of these annual surveys will be used to help craft policies and educational 

programs that will benefit students and student athletes. At Louisville, Women’s Golf, 

Men’s Golf and Men’s Soccer were selected to participate in this year’s survey. 

In addition to my regular activities, I am working with nominated students, faculty and 

staff regarding this year’s nominations for the ACC and NCAA post graduate scholarship 

application.  We look forward to announcing recipients later this Spring. 

Did you know? Sports Wagering and the Super Bowl 

The NCAA has long standing rules prohibiting athletics staff members, including the 

president, provost, FAR, and student-athletes from engaging in sports wagering activities 

on collegiate or professional sporting events. Sports wagering activities include, but are 

not limited to, placing, accepting, or soliciting a bet via bookmaker, sportsbook, parlay 

card, squares, prop bet (e.g., winner of coin toss, combined score, etc.) in-person, online, 

or other electronic means.    
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Prof. Krista Wallace-Boaz, Faculty Athletics Representative 


